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from Corvie to
Capitalist Economy The
Growth of Commercial
Agriculture The First
Stages of Capitalism in
Industry Capitalist
Manufacture and
Capitalist Domestic
Industry The Development
of Large-Scale Machine
Industry The Formation
of the Home Market
Transformation in
Russian and Soviet
Military History Carl W.
Reddel 1990
Russia's Stillborn
Democracy? Graeme J.
Gill 2000-03-23 The
decade and a half since
Gorbachev came to power
has been a tumultuous
time for Russia. It has
seen the expectations
raised by perestroika
dashed, the collapse of
the Soviet superpower,
and the emergence of a
new Russian state
claiming to base itself
on democratic, market
principles. It has seen
a political system
shattered by a president
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

turning tanks against
the parliament, and then
that president
configuring the new
political structure to
give himself
overwhelming power.
Theseupheavals took
place against a backdrop
of social dislocations
as the Russian people
were ravaged by the
effects of economic
shock therapy.This book
explains how these
momentous changes came
about, and in particular
why political elites
were able to fashion the
new political system
largely independent of
the wishes of the
populace at large. It
was this relationship
between powerful elites
and weak civil society
forces which has led to
Russian democracy under
Yeltsin being still
born.
Big Sister Gunnar
Staalesen 2018-04-20
Varg Veum is persuaded
to take on the case of a
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missing teenager, by a
half-sister he didn’t
know he had, in a case
that quickly becomes
personal ... A dark,
chilling and startling
relevant new instalment
in the award-winning
Varg Veum series, by one
of the fathers of Nordic
Noir. ***Shortlisted for
the Petrona Award for
Best Scandinavian Crime
Novel of the Year***
‘Staalesen continually
reminds us why he is one
of the finest of Nordic
novelists’ Barry
Forshaw, Financial Times
‘Chilling and perilous’
Sunday Times ‘Employs
Chandleresque similes
with a Nordic Noir
twist’ Wall Street
Journal
_________________ Varg
Veum receives a surprise
visit in his office. A
woman introduces herself
as his half-sister, and
she has a job for him.
Her god-daughter, a 19year-old trainee nurse
from Haugesund, moved
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

from her bedsit in
Bergen two weeks ago.
Since then no one has
heard anything from her.
She didn't leave an
address. She doesn't
answer her phone. And
the police refuse to
take her case seriously.
Veum’s investigation
uncovers a series of
carefully covered-up
crimes and pent-up
hatreds, and the trail
leads to a gang of
extreme bikers on the
hunt for a group of
people whose dark deeds
are hidden by the
anonymity of the
Internet. And then
things get personal...
Chilling, shocking and
exceptionally gripping,
Big Sister reaffirms
Gunnar Staalesen as one
of the world’s foremost
thriller writers.
_________________ Praise
for Gunnar Staalesen
‘Gunnar Staalesen is one
of my very favourite
Scandinavian authors.
Operating out of Bergen
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in Norway, his private
eye, Varg Veum, is a
complex but engaging
anti-hero. Varg means
“wolf ” in Norwegian,
and this is a series
with very sharp teeth’
Ian Rankin ‘Almost forty
years into the Varg Veum
odyssey, Staalesen is at
the height of his
storytelling powers’
Crime Fiction Lover
‘Staalesen continually
reminds us he is one of
the finest of Nordic
novelists’ Financial
Times ‘Chilling and
perilous results — all
told in a pleasingly dry
style’ Sunday Times
‘Staalesen does a
masterful job of
exposing the worst of
Norwegian society in
this highly disturbing
entry’ Publishers Weekly
'The Varg Veum series is
more concerned with
character and motivation
than spectacle, and it’s
in the quieter scenes
that the real drama
lies’ Herald Scotland
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

'Every inch the equal of
his Nordic confreres
Henning Mankell and Jo
Nesbo' Independent ‘Not
many books hook you in
the first chapter – this
one did, and never let
go!’ Mari Hannah ‘With
an expositional style
that is all but
invisible, Staalesen
masterfully compels us
from the first pages ...
If you’re a fan of Varg
Veum, this is not to be
missed, and if you’re
new to the series, this
is one of the best ones.
You’re encouraged to
jump right in, even if
the Norwegian names can
be a bit confusing to
follow’ Crime Fiction
Lover ‘With short,
smart, darkly punchy
chapters Wolves at the
Door is a provocative
and gripping read’
LoveReading ‘Haunting,
dark and totally noir, a
great read’ New Books
Magazine
Moscow Diary Walter
Benjamin 1986 Recounts
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Benjamin's experiences
and observations while
visiting Moscow and
depicts his efforts to
learn about Soviet
society
Energy Security Strategy
Great Britain:
Department of Energy and
Climate Change
2012-11-29 Dated
November 2012
The American Military on
the Frontier United
States Air Force
Academy. Library 1976
Moving Forward, Looking
Back Malte Hagener 2007
This book, the first
full critical overview
of the film avant-garde,
ushers in a new
approach—and in the
process creates its own
subject. While many
books have studied
particular aspects of
the European film avantgarde of the 1920s and
1930s, Moving Forward,
Looking Back provides a
much-needed summary of
the theory and practice
of the movement, while
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

also emphasizing aspects
of the period that have
been overlooked. Arguing
that a European
perspective is the only
way to understand the
transnational movement,
the book also pioneers a
new approach to the
alternative cinema
network that sustained
the avant-garde, paying
particular attention to
the emergence of film
culture as visible in
screening clubs, film
festivals, and archives.
It will be essential to
anyone interested in the
influential movement and
the film culture it
created.
The Jews of Russia
Martin Gilbert 1976
Rewriting History in
Soviet Russia R.
Markwick 2001-02-01 This
book explores the
political significance
of the development of
historical revisionism
in the USSR under
Khrushchev in the wake
of the Twentieth
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Congress of the CPSU and
its demise with the
onset of the 'period of
stagnation' under
Brezhnev. On the basis
of intensive interviews
and original manuscript
material, the book
demonstrates that the
vigorous rejuvenation of
historiography
undertaken by Soviet
historians in the 1960s
conceptually cleared the
way for and fomented the
dramatic upheaval in
Soviet historical
writing occasioned by
the advent of
perestroika.
Deconstruction of
Natural Order Joachim
Diec 2017
Trotsky and the Problem
of Soviet Bureaucracy
Thomas M. Twiss
2014-05-08 In Trotsky
and the Problem of
Soviet Bureaucracy,
Thomas M. Twiss traces
the development of
Trotsky’s thinking on
the issue of postrevolutionary
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

bureaucracy from the
first years after the
Bolshevik Revolution
through the Moscow
Trials of the 1930s.
The Soviet Union and
Communist China
1945-1950: The Arduous
Road to the Alliance
Dieter Heinzig
2015-06-18 Drawing on a
wealth of new sources,
this work documents the
evolving relationship
between Moscow and
Peking in the twentieth
century. Using newly
available Russian and
Chinese archival
documents, memoirs
written in the 1980s and
1990s, and interviews
with high-ranking Soviet
and Chinese
eyewitnesses, the book
provides the basis for a
new interpretation of
this relationship and a
glimpse of previously
unknown events that
shaped the Sino-Soviet
alliance. An appendix
contains translated
Chinese and Soviet
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documents - many of
which are being
published for the first
time. The book focuses
mainly on Communist
China's relationship
with Moscow after the
conclusion of the treaty
between the Soviet Union
and Kuomingtang China in
1945, up until the
signing of the treaty
between Moscow and the
Chinese Communist Party
in 1950. It also looks
at China's relationship
with Moscow from 1920 to
1945, as well as
developments from 1950
to the present. The
author reevaluates
existing sources and
literature on the topic,
and demonstrates that
the alliance was reached
despite disagreements
and distrust on both
sides and was not an
inevitable conclusion.
He also shows that the
relationship between the
two Communist parties
was based on national
interest politics, and
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

not on similar
ideological convictions.
Bibliographical
References British
Standards Institution
1950
Film as Film Hayward
Gallery 1979
Historical Memory Versus
Communist Identity
Meelis Saueauk 2014 This
collection consists of
articles on the subjects
addressed by the
research conference The
Shaping of Identity and
Personality under
Communist Rule: History
in the Service of
Totalitarian Regimes in
Eastern Europe, held in
Tallinn, Estonia, on
9-10 June 2011 and
arranged by the Estonian
Institute of Historical
Memory Foundation and
the Unitas Foundation.
The organisers of the
conference intended to
describe, analyse and
explain the state
policies and activities
used in Eastern Europe
for shaping the
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Communist identity and
personality by means of
manipulating the
historical
consciousness, and the
efficiency of those
policies and activities,
proceeding from the
official historical
approaches of the former
Eastern bloc.
Ideologically mutated
history was the
important component of
the official, Communist
identity. The artificial
official history and the
new historical identity
it forced upon the
population aspired to
establish the sole
possible truth by means
of half-truths. Probably
the most important
thread that comes
through every article in
this collection is the
conflict between the
official, communist
identity and the
nation's historical
memory, and its
consequences.
Stalinism Alter L.
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

Litvin 2005 This volume,
the fruit of co
operation between a
British and Russian
historian, seeks to
review comparatively the
progress made in recent
years, largely thanks to
the opening of the
Russian archives, in
enlarging our
understanding of Stalin
and
Literary Politics in the
Soviet Ukraine,
1917-1934 George S. N.
Luckyj 1990 Literary
Politics in the Soviet
Ukraine, 1917–1934
illuminates the
flowering of Ukrainian
literature in the 1920s
and the subsequent purge
of Soviet Ukrainian
writers during the
following Stalinist
decade. Upon its
original publication in
1956, George S. N.
Luckyj’s book won the
praise of American and
English critics, but was
violently attacked by
Soviet critics who
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labeled it a “slander on
the Soviet Union.” In
the current political
environment of glasnost,
the book’s findings have
been acknowledged and
supported by Soviet
scholars. Moreover, this
new critical
corroboration has
enabled the author to
discover that the 1930s
purge was more brutal
than was previously
estimated. The new
edition reissues
Luckyj’s critical work
in light of current
political developments
and reflects the
revision of previous
findings. Luckyj
originally drew on
published Soviet sources
and the important
unpublished papers of a
Soviet Ukrainian writer
who defected to the West
to describe how the
brief literary revival
in the Soviet Ukraine in
the 1920s was abruptly
halted by Communist
Party controls. The
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

present volume features
a new preface, an
additional chapter
covering recent Soviet
attitudes toward the
literature of the 1920s
and 1930s, and an
updated bibliography.
The Revolutionary Armies
Jonathan R. Adelman 1980
Analyse af den russiske
og kinesiske hær og de
betydelige forskelle
mellem dem i deres
roller i parti og
samfundsanliggender i de
to tiår efter
borgerkrigenes
afslutning.
Stalinism and Nazism
Kershaw Ian 1997-04-28
The internationally
distinguished
contributors to this
landmark volume
represent a variety of
approaches to the Nazi
and Stalinist regimes.
These far-reaching
essays provide the raw
materials towards a
comparative analysis and
offer the means to
deepen and extend
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research in the field.
The first section
highlights similarities
and differences in the
leadership cults at the
heart of the
dictatorships. The
second section moves to
the 'war machines'
engaged in the titanic
clash of the regimes
between 1941 and 1945. A
final section surveys
the shifting
interpretations of
successor societies as
they have faced up to
the legacy of the past.
Combined, the essays
presented here offer
unique perspectives on
the most violent and
inhumane epoch in modern
European history.
What is to be Done?
Vladimir Ilyich Lenin
2018 First published in
early 1902, What Is to
Be Done? remains a
classic of Marxism on
the building of the
revolutionary party,
which sets out the
party's role as the
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

organiser and director
of the revolution. It
was written as part of a
conflict with the
opportunism of the
Economists, who
emphasised 'bread and
butter issues' rather
than theory.
Writings of Leon Trotsky
(1930) Leon Trotsky 1975
Volume two of fourteen
volumes covering the
period of Trotsky's
exile from the Soviet
Union in 1929 until his
assassination at
Stalin's orders in 1940.
Leon Trotsky and World
War One I. Thatcher
2000-05-16 World War I
was one of the most
important events of the
twentieth century. It
was also a crucial
period in Leon Trotsky's
political biography.
This work is the first
comprehensive
examination of Trotsky's
writings of 1914-1917
and the context in which
they were produced. Its
findings challenge
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Trotsky's autobiography
and the standard account
by Isaac Deutscher.
Trotsky's war-time
journalism is shown to
be of continuing
relevance to
contemporary issues
ranging from European
unity to ethnic
cleansing in the
Balkans.
The Home Front and War
in the Twentieth Century
Mary Ann Robinson 1982
The Joint Venture and
Tax Classification
Joseph Taubman 1957
Stalinist Cinema and the
Production of History
Evgeny Dobrenko
2008-03-05 This book
explores how Soviet film
worked with time, the
past, and memory. It
looks at Stalinist
cinema and its role in
the production of
history. Cinema's role
in the legitimization of
Stalinism and the
production of a new
Soviet identity was
enormous. Both Lenin and
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

Stalin saw in this 'most
important of arts' the
most effective form of
propaganda and
'organisation of the
masses'. By examining
the works of the
greatest Soviet
filmmakers of the Stalin
era--Sergei Eisenstein,
Vsevolod Pudovkin,
Grigorii Kozintsev,
Leonid Trauberg,
Fridrikh Ermler--the
author explores the role
of the cinema in the
formation of the Soviet
political imagination.
Muslim National
Communism in the Soviet
Union Alexandre A.
Bennigsen 1980-09-15 In
this study, Bennigsen
and Wimbush trace the
development of the
doctrine of national
communism in Central
Asia and the Caucasus.
At the heart of this
doctrine—as elaborated
by the Volga Tatar, MirSaid Sultan Galiev—was
the concept of
"proletarian nations,"
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as opposed to the
traditional notion of a
working class. With such
ideological innovations,
Sultan Galiev and his
contemporaries were able
to reconcile Marxist
nationalisms and Islam
and devise an "Eastern
strategy" whereby the
national revolution was
to be spread. The
authors show that the
ideas of Muslim national
communism persist in the
land of their birth and
have spread to such
developing societies as
China, Algeria, and
Indonesia. This doctrine
is an important factor
in the ideological split
and increasing tensions
between industrial and
nonindustrial nations,
East and West, and now
North and South, which
grip the world communist
movement.
The personality cult of
Stalin in Soviet
posters, 1929–1953 Anita
Pisch 2016-12-16 From
1929 until 1953, Iosif
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

Stalin’s image became a
central symbol in Soviet
propaganda. Touched up
images of an omniscient
Stalin appeared
everywhere: emblazoned
across buildings and
lining the streets;
carried in parades and
woven into carpets; and
saturating the media of
socialist realist
painting, statuary,
monumental architecture,
friezes, banners, and
posters. From the
beginning of the Soviet
regime, posters were
seen as a vitally
important medium for
communicating with the
population of the vast
territories of the USSR.
Stalin’s image became a
symbol of Bolshevik
values and the
personification of a
revolutionary new type
of society. The persona
created for Stalin in
propaganda posters
reflects how the state
saw itself or, at the
very least, how it
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wished to appear in the
eyes of the people. The
‘Stalin’ who was
celebrated in posters
bore but scant
resemblance to the man
Iosif Vissarionovich
Dzhugashvili, whose
humble origins, criminal
past, penchant for
violent solutions and
unprepossessing
appearance made him an
unlikely recipient of
uncritical charismatic
adulation. The
Bolsheviks needed a
wise, nurturing and
authoritative figure to
embody their
revolutionary vision and
to legitimate their hold
on power. This leader
would come to embody the
sacred and archetypal
qualities of the wise
Teacher, the Father of
the nation, the great
Warrior and military
strategist, and the
Saviour of first the
Russian land, and then
the whole world. This
book is the first
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

dedicated study on the
marketing of Stalin in
Soviet propaganda
posters. Drawing on the
archives of libraries
and museums throughout
Russia, hundreds of
previously unpublished
posters are examined,
with more than 130
reproduced in full
colour. The personality
cult of Stalin in Soviet
posters, 1929–1953 is a
unique and valuable
contribution to the
discourse in Stalinist
studies across a number
of disciplines.
The Women's Liberation
Movement in Russia
Richard Stites
2021-07-13 Richard
Stites views the
struggle for liberation
of Russian women in the
context of both
nineteenth-century
European feminism and
twentieth-century
communism. The central
personalities, their
vigorous exchange of
ideas, the social and
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political events that
marked the emerging
ideal of emancipation-all come to life in this
absorbing and dramatic
account. The author's
history begins with the
feminist, nihilist, and
populist impulses of the
1860s and 1870s, and
leads to the social
mobilization campaigns
of the early Soviet
period.
Assyrian Palace
Sculptures Paul Collins
2020-03-03 “Collins
leads a breathtaking
lion hunt in his
marvellous introduction
to one of the British
Museum’s fiercest and
most famous treasures”
(Times [UK]) Between the
ninth and seventh
centuries BCE, the small
kingdom of Assyria
(present-day northern
Iraq) expanded through
conquest from Egypt to
Iran. The relief
sculptures that
decorated Assyrian
palaces represent the
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

high point of
Mesopotamian art of the
first millennium BCE,
both for their artistic
quality and their vivid
depictions of warfare,
rituals, mythology,
hunting, and other
aspects of Assyrian
life. Together, the
sculptures constitute
some of the most
impressive and eloquent
witnesses of the ancient
Near East, their
importance only
increasing with the
recent destruction by
ISIS of many of the
reliefs that remained in
Iraq. Originally
published by the British
Museum in 2008, this
book serves as a superb
visual introduction to
these extraordinary
sculptures, showcasing a
series of stunning
photographs of the
museum’s unrivaled
collection of Assyrian
reliefs. Highlighting
individual panels and
their often overlooked
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details, these images
capture the majesty of
Assyrian kings, their
splendid courts, and
protecting divinities.
An introduction by
Collins sets the
sculptures in their
cultural and art
historical context,
while the following
chapters provide a brief
history of Assyria and
its royal palaces as
well as an overview of
the artworks’ discovery,
reception, and
understanding.
Security and Privacy in
Smart Sensor Networks
Maleh, Yassine
2018-05-09 Security and
privacy protection
within computer networks
can be a challenge. By
examining the current
problems and challenges
this domain is facing,
more efficient
strategies can be
established to safeguard
personal information
against invasive
pressures. Security and
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

Privacy in Smart Sensor
Networks is a critical
scholarly resource that
examines recent
developments and
emerging trends in smart
sensor security and
privacy by providing new
models, practical
solutions, and
technological advances
related to security.
Featuring coverage on a
broad range of topics
such as cloud security,
encryption, and
intrusion detection
systems, this book is
geared towards
academicians, engineers,
IT specialists,
researchers, and
students seeking current
research on
authentication and
intrusion detection.
The King of Vodka Linda
Himelstein 2010-11-30
Born in a Russian
village in 1831, Pyotr
Smirnov relied on vodka
to turn a life of
scarcity and anonymity
into one of immense
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wealth and international
recognition. Starting
from the back rooms and
side streets of
nineteeth-century
Moscow, Smirnov
exploited brilliant
grassroots marketing
strategies to popularize
his products and
ensconce his brand in
the thirsts and
imaginations of drinkers
around the world. His
vodka would be gulped in
the taverns of Russia
and Europe, be praised
with accolades at world
fairs, and become a
staple on the tables of
tsars. But his
improbable ascent would
be halted by the chaos
of the Bolshevik
Revolution, and only a
bizarre set of
coincidences—including
an incredible prison
escape by one of
Smirnov’s sons in
1919—would prevent
Smirnov’s legacy from
fading into obscurity.
Set against a backdrop
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

of political and
ideological currents
that would determine the
course of global events,
The King of Vodka is
much more than a
biography of a humble
serf who rose to create
one of the most
celebrated business
empires the world has
ever known. It is a work
of sweeping narrative
history on an epic
scale.
The Stalin Cult Jan
Plamper 2012-01-17
Between the late 1920s
and the early 1950s, one
of the most persuasive
personality cults of all
times saturated Soviet
public space with images
of Stalin. A torrent of
portraits, posters,
statues, films, plays,
songs, and poems
galvanized the Soviet
population and inspired
leftist activists around
the world. In the first
book to examine the
cultural products and
production methods of
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the Stalin cult, Jan
Plamper reconstructs a
hidden history linking
artists, party patrons,
state functionaries, and
ultimately Stalin
himself in the
alchemical project that
transformed a pockmarked Georgian into the
embodiment of global
communism. Departing
from interpretations of
the Stalin cult as an
outgrowth of Russian
mysticism or Stalin's
psychopathology, Plamper
establishes the cult's
context within a broader
international history of
modern personality cults
constructed around
Napoleon III, Mussolini,
Hitler, and Mao. Drawing
upon evidence from
previously inaccessible
Russian archives,
Plamper's lavishly
illustrated and
accessibly written study
will appeal to anyone
interested in twentiethcentury history, visual
studies, the politics of
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

representation, dictator
biography, socialist
realism, and real
socialism.
Emotion, Reason, and
Action in Kant Maria
Borges 2019-04-18 This
book is open access and
available on
www.bloomsburycollection
s.com. It is funded by
Knowledge Unlatched.
Though Kant never used
the word 'emotion' in
his writings, it is of
vital significance to
understanding his
philosophy. This book
offers a captivating
argument for reading
Kant considering the
importance of emotion,
taking into account its
many manifestations in
his work including
affect and passion.
Emotion, Reason, and
Action in Kant explores
how, in Kant's world
view, our actions are
informed, contextualized
and dependent on the
tension between emotion
and reason. On the one
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hand, there are positive
moral emotions that can
and should be
cultivated. On the other
hand, affects and
passions are considered
illnesses of the mind,
in that they lead to the
weakness of the will, in
the case of affects, and
evil, in the case of
passions. Seeing the
role of these emotions
enriches our
understanding of Kant's
moral theory. Exploring
the full range of
negative and positive
emotions in Kant's work,
including anger,
compassion and sympathy,
as well as moral
feeling, Borges shows
how Kant's theory of
emotion includes both
physiological and
cognitive aspects. This
is an important new
contribution to Kant
Studies, suitable for
students of Kant,
ethics, and moral
psychology.
About Russia, Its
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

Revolutions, Its
Development and Its
Present Michal Reiman
2016-07-29 "The author
analyzes modern Russian
history from a new
perspective. Due to the
ideological heritage of
the XIX and XX century,
the social settings of
the sociopolitical
history of the USSR
(1917-1945) have not
been fully identified.
Detailed examination of
ideological and
political concepts shows
that the revolution of
1917 became not a middle
class, proletarian
movement, but rather a
plebeian one. The
misjudgment by the new
power enabled growth but
caused tremendous losses
of human lives and
material damages.
Socialization of economy
and strict
centralization led to a
new social structure and
established terror as an
instrument for social
reorganization. WWII
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revealed the necessity
of a correction of these
developments, but the
events of the Cold War
circumvented any further
considerations"-Provided by publisher.
The Psychology of Human
Ageing D. B. Bromley
1978
The Control of Natural
Monopolies Richard
Schmalensee 1979
Living Dangerously Hans
Schoots 2000 Highly
prized biography of one
of the Netherlands' most
famous and controversial
filmmakers.
Soviet Women on the
Frontline in the Second
World War R. Markwick
2012-06-26 This is the
first comprehensive
study in English of
Soviet women who fought
against the genocidal,
misogynist, Nazi enemy
on the Eastern Front
during the Second World
War. Drawing on a vast
array of original
archival, memoir, and
published sources, this
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

book captures the
everyday experiences of
Soviet women fighting,
living and dying on the
front.
Borot'bism Ivan
Maĭstrenko 2007 Much has
been written on the
1917-20 revolution in
Ukrainian, on the
national movement, the
Makhnovists and the
struggle of the
Bolsheviks. Yet there
were others with a mass
following whose role has
faded from history. One
such party was the
Borotbisty, an independent party of
Ukrainian revolutionary
socialists seeking to
achieve national
liberation and social
emancipation. Though
widely known in
revolutionary Europe in
their day, the
Borotbisty were
decimated during the
Stalinist holocaust in
Ukraine. Out of print
for over half a century
this lost text by Ivan
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Maistrenko, the last
survivor of this party
provides a unique
account. Part memoir and
part history this is a
thought provoking study
which chal-lenges
previous approaches to
the revolution and shows
how events in Ukraine
decided the fate not
only of the Russian
Revolution but the
upheavals in Europe at
the time. Ivan
Maistrenko's Borotbism
is more than just a
historical document. The
debates during and after
the 'Ukrainian
revolution' of 1917
still have a
contemporary relevance and Ukrainian debate was
especially rich because
if extended beyond the
ranks of the Bolsheviks
to the 'national
communist' parties, the
Borotbisty and Ukapisty.
Ukrainian 'national
communism' proved
ephemeral when reborn in
the late 1980s and early
kursy-n-english-first-m-prospekt-bolshevikov

1990s, but ar-guably
because it failed to
reconnect with earlier
polemics, being, as
Maistrenko predicted in
the 1950s, little more
than a cover story for
the nomenklatura to
pursue its selfenrichment.The debate
about the relative
importance of national
and/or social liberation
is still of great
importance, however,
especially as Ukrainians
arguably now have the
former without the
latter. In Putin's
Russia, market
capitalism has to
struggle with the state,
and the left has often
been prisoner to
imperial nostalgia. The
popular hatred of
'oligarchs' is as
visceral in Ukraine as
it is in Russia, but
these sentiments are
currently better tapped
by opposition
politicians like Yuliia
Tymoshenko and Yurii
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Lutsenko. Both are often
dismissed as
'populists', but
building a non-communist
Ukrainian left remains
as important a task
today as it was in 1917
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or 1954.Andrew Wilson,
Senior Lecturer in
Ukrainian Studies at the
School of Slavonic &
East European Studies,
University College
London
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